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Newsletter No. 19       27th January 2020 

There will be a Clothing Collection on the 12th of February. Black bags can be dropped 
off on Monday 10th and Tuesday 11th into the school hall. Duvet covers, shoes, bags and 
belts will also be collected, thank you for your support. 

Reminder that 6th class Confirmation candidates will be going on their retreat on 
Wednesday this week. We will be leaving the school at 9am and should be back by 2.45pm 
approximately. The payment link has been sent for online payment. 

Well done to all the classes who submitted wonderful art pieces in preparation for this week’s 
Catholic Schools Week. This year’s theme is “Living in Harmony with God’s Creation” and 
the Catholic school’s committee have made a wonderful creation display in the hall. There 
will be lots of activities taking place this week to celebrate our theme. 

Reminder Grandparents Day is this Thursday, mass at 11am followed by activities in 3rd 
classroom and then entertainment and refreshments in the hall. Grandparents of pupils in 3rd 
class are invited to attend school on the day. Grandparents can bring their grandchildren 
home with them at 1.35pm but children will need permission notes for this. We look forward 
to seeing you all. 

Girls Football Training (Senior 5th & 6th) will commence Monday 3rd of February from 
2.45-3.30pm in Robertstown GAA. 

School will close at 12pm on February 12th for all pupils. This is to facilitate staff training. 

Garda Gary Cogan will deliver a talk to all parents at 7pm on Tuesday February 4th. The 
topics covered will include Cybersafety, Parenting issues in relation to internet safety, and 
how to educate young people around safe internet use. The session will conclude with a 
question and answer session.  

Any outstanding enrolment applications for September next should be submitted this 
week. 
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